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MP and UP students were fortunate to have the chance to listen to 
Sophie from the University of Adelaide and Shelley from the National 
Park & Wildlife Service SA. Students learnt about the big 5 marine 
animals (Great White shark, cuttlefish, Southern White Whale, Sea 
Lion, White Bellied Sea Eagle). Student were engaged throughout the 
talk, and were fortunate to create an art piece that included at least 
one of the big 5, a healthy marine park, and inclusion of sea country.  



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Dates to    

Remember: Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

Hope you are all doing well. Weather is starting to fine up which is 

bringing a smile to everyone’s dial. It has been a very busy term and 

we are already halfway. Lots of notes out this week. The year 5 and 6 

students have all their information for camp in week 9 to Sceale Bay. 

We have provided notes for school photos this year. I hope everyone 

is happy with the lower prices and new format. Please return asap so 

we can get orders ready. And finally the Science Fair. Science Week 

was officially last week, however we are intending on holding a 

Science Fair in week 10 on Tuesday. This a chance for students to 

conduct experiments at home with other family members and 

present their results at the Science Fair. We have done this in the past 

with huge success. It is not compulsory, but children have a lot of fun 

conducting experiments at home and it promotes creativity and 

problem solving. Should be a great event. 

Book Week has arrived again with all the colour and flash. Books are 

available for students to purchase at lunchtimes and after school. On 

Thursday, we have our major sales day. This coincides with the Book 

Week Parade on Thursday morning at 9:20, preschool disco at 1:30 

and school assembly at 2:30. It’s a big day! We expect families to be 

visiting on these days and will be processing orders during Thursday. 

Friday is a School Closure Day so no sales. Students have created wish  

lists and have order forms. Please bring these in when you want to 

purchase as it quickens the process. Thanks again for your support. 

We are hoping to sell $1500 worth of books. 

The Middle Primary class are doing Tennis sessions on Mondays at 1:30 

with Paul Polkinghorne. Paul runs a fantastic program for the students 

and get them prepared for a tennis carnival in week 10. 

Our new school toilets are about to be constructed and we are very 

much looking forward to having them built. Works should commence 

next week. Thank you for your patience. 

Our chocolates have all been sold, just waiting for a little bit of money  

to come in. Janis has informed me that we have made a little over 

$2000. This will go towards the year 5-6 camp. Thank you for your 

support here. 

The Governing Council meeting has again be rescheduled. It will now 

be on Tuesday the 29th at 5:45, week 6. Hope to see all member 

there. 

Still 5 busy weeks ahead. If we continue to work as a team we will 

continue to conquer.  

 

Stay safe, 

Wade Branford 
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NAUO 
COUNTRY 

Week 5 

Friday 25th 

SCHOOL 

CLOSURE 

 

Week 6 
Wednesday 30 

Extra Preschool 

 
Thursday 31st 

Foody Fundraiser 

 

Week 8 
Wednesday 13th 

Minya Custodians 

Extra Preschool 
 

Thursday 14th 

School Photo Day 

 
Friday 15th 

School Closure 

 

Week 9 
5 & 6 Classes 

Camp 

 

Week 10 
Tuesday 26th 

Science Fair 

 

Thursday 28th 

Foody Fundraiser 

 
MP Assembly 2.30pm 

 

Friday 29th 

Last Day of Term 

2.10pm Dismissal 
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SCHOOL PHOTO ORDER FORM 
The order form for this year’s school 
photos has been sent home this 
week. Please return the form even if 
you are not ordering  by Friday 8th 
September.  
Thank you. 

Parent and Student Information 
 

 

 

NAUO 
COUNTRY 

Term Dates 2023 
Term 1: 30 January - 14 April 

Term 2: 1 May - 7 July 
Term 3: 24 July - 29 September 

Term 4: 16 October - 15 December 

FOODY FUNDRAISER - Week 6 
The next foody day is on  

Thursday 31st. 
Order forms have been sent home  

today. Please return orders and money 
 by Wednesday 30th.  

Thank you 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE ASSEMBLY 

AWARD WINNERS 

 

Bryce Roach  

Tayla Montgomerie 

Amahlia Starke 

Veronica Casey 

 

 

Billie Carr  

Loeki French  

Jazmiah Baird 

 Caitlyn Smith 

 

 

Kaden Roach 

Kade Clarke 

Tallara Slater 
 

 

Happy SSO Week  
Thankyou to all our SSO’s for their amazing service 

 to our school. 
We couldn't do it without you all! 



         

 

 

 



 

 

 

 




